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Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: 3336 ESSEX 

 
 

From: Kendall Taylor 
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:04 AM 
To: Becky Holt <B.Holt@troymi.gov> 
Subject:  

 
Good morning! 
 
I have made the payment for this permit!  
 
I just have to say Troy is by far the best building department we have worked with! I know things are crazy 
right now but you all are doing a phenomenal job! So thank you! 
 
Have a great day! 
 
Kendall Taylor 
FSM Account Manager/CSR 
APS Residential Services 
 
  


